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Michael McCulloch <mdmcculloch@comcast.net>
Sunday, February 7, 2010 7:43 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I am very concerned about the the CFTC attempt to reduce the leverage that retail
FOREX traders will be able to use in the United States with regulated FOREX brokers. I
oppose this proposed leverage change.

Michael McCulloch
14526 Hillside Hickory Ct

Houston, TX 77062

832.453.7139 (M)
mdmcculloch@comcast.net


